
At St Vincent’s VC Academy, we have high expectations regarding the well-being of our children. All staff 

members have a responsibility to address issues that may arise concerning the well-being, welfare and safety of 

every one of our children. We welcome you to come in to school if you would like to discuss any changes your 

child may be going through at home. We can also provide support for any parents / carers who are struggling 

with home life or personal issues.

Our Child Protection Policy and other Safeguarding Policies can be found on our school website: stvhull.org

Our Safeguarding team are Mrs Joanne Bell, Mrs Lucy Windeler, Mrs Charis Mathews and Miss Rachael Barwick.                                                

Tel. 01482 342645

Email admin@stvhull.org

STV Safeguarding News

Domestic Abuse
We are an Operation Encompass School.
Operation Encompass is a police and education early information sharing partnership enabling 
schools to offer immediate support for children and young people experiencing domestic abuse. 
Children experiencing domestic abuse are negatively impacted by this exposure; domestic abuse has 
been identified as an Adverse Childhood Experience and can lead to emotional, physical and 
psychological harm. Operation Encompass aims to mitigate this harm by enabling immediate 
support, making a child's day better and giving them a better tomorrow.
Operation Encompass believes that children are victims of domestic abuse in their own right and 
should be acknowledged as such.
If you are experiencing domestic abuse from your partner, there are people that can help keep you 
and your family safe. 

Safeguarding Information

Domestic abuse help, advice and support

 Hull Domestic Abuse Partnership (Hull DAP) 01482 318759

Hull DAP Male Victim Support Worker 01482 613978

Hull Women’s Aid 01482 446099
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Reminders
• Our school gates open at 8:45 am and close at 8:55am. Please ensure your child 
       is at school within these times. 
• If your child is going to be absent from school, you must notify us via email or 

telephone admin@stvhull.org    01482 342645 
• Please ensure your child/ren bring a warm coat to school every day.  
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